Garden Managers Report – June 2013
Malcolm Salmon
· We now have 70 something members and 60 plots.  I believe we have a waiting list.  This is a really heartening thing for our small community and I would again like to thank the committee members for their ongoing support of our community garden project.
· Also a special thanks to Neil Brown our ever tolerant and accommodating webmaster for his updates on the MCG site and goings on.

· A HUGE thanks to Steve (ANU) and his group for the recent spray regime to accommodate our new communal extension.

· We need to mark this area out so that the next phase i.e. ripping, ploughing and fence construction can take place.
· Fence construction will commence 11/6/13 at 9am, with assistance being provided by Cert 11 Horticulture students from Ulladulla TAFE.
· We should also be thinking of a secure/lockable chemical cabinet for Glyphosate, rat bait & other chemicals.  We have to be able to comply with WHS (old OH&S) requirements.  

· The positioning of gates for garden access to expansion (child friendly) area.  I believe there needs to be one near the container so that the area can be supervised by adults.  Another needs to be on the Western side as well.  These will be for pedestrian access.

· There will be gates on the South end & East end for vehicular access as well.

· Determination of the positioning of self composting toilet regardless of grant applications.
· Positioning of plants that need a lot of water & those that don't.

· It makes sense to me to have water lovers closer to the Northern boundary as far side of it is lower & gets more runoff. 
· General plan/layout of garden--A division by plants that need water & those that don't, by variety or sun or whatever?.  There are two stone fruit trees (I know I am not particularly enamored by maintaining stone fruit) near the homestead that I would like to see cultivated on our site.  An apricot and a peach.  They have been in situ here for many years.  It would further cement that connection to Edith & Joy London and their grant of land to ANU & therefore to us.
· What type of windbreak (if any) on the Northern & Western sides.
· Choices of plants (many results yet from questionnaire?)
· An invitation has been extended to MCG members by a colleague of mine to have a look at SAGE garden at Moruya on 23/6/13 (Sunday) and perhaps a reciprocal visit to MCG at a later date.
